
R E D  D AY  S A L E

F R I D AY  1 3  D E C E M B E R

At the end the school year we turn off all of our fridges and 
freezes so we hold an annual Red Day Sale to clear out any 

remaining stock.

Items are sold at cost or lower.

We only use CASH on this day.

Items we will have on sale this year include:

S O F T  D R I N K S

C H I P S

C H O C O L AT E S

I C E  C R E A M

F L U R O  P R O D U C T S

Students should ensure they still bring with them their usu-
al lunch. Stock is limited and should only be considered an 

extra treat to their usual lunch.

Items will be on sale first and second break or until sold out.


